
 

 

 

 
¡Hola y Feliz Año Nuevo!  
 

Languages, Spanish Year 3 -Term 1, 2022 
 

 

Hola familias and welcome back!  

 

I am so excited for another year of Spanish at Prince of Peace. In Year 3, we will continue to 

build on students’ knowledge and practice the language through different activities. By now, 

students are feeling more confident in their ability to have a go at speaking Spanish words and 

phrases without feeling as self-conscious and recalling some of the basic vocabulary learned in 

previous years.  

 

In Term 1, students will revise greetings and farewells from last year, but they will also learn 

how to ask and give further basic personal information. Students continue to expand their 

number practice and knowledge of the calendar. Old vocabulary such as colours will also 

continue to be revised through songs or other activities.   

 

The lesson will comprise of three parts:  

 

• Calendar practice (days, numbers, months, year) 

• Development of targeted vocabulary through various activities. 

• Goodbye words 

Skills  

• Interact with teacher and peers to 

greet and farewell others and drill 

new vocabulary 

• Participate in guided group activities  

• Recognise and reproduce the sounds 

and rhythms of simple spoken 

Spanish 

• Recognise and respond to classroom 

interactions  

 

Assessment  

• Observations 

• Numbers 1-31 

• Greetings, farewells and other personal information assessment.  

 

Semester Task: Please encourage your child to practice the new words at home in fun 

ways such as using post it notes around the house, playing snap or memory with the new 

vocabulary, word hunt, chalk writing etc.  

 

Students will use and understand vocabulary such as   

• Greetings, farewells and personal information 

• Calendar words and expressions 

• Numbers 1-31 

• Colours 

 



 

 

 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions regarding Spanish or the progress of your child, please email me at 

marribas@princeofpeace.qld.edu.au  Tuesday to Thursday  

  

Saludos,  

 

 

 

Marta Arribas 

  Languages Teacher Junior Campus 

mailto:marribas@princeofpeace.qld.edu.au

